The Parliament of Kyrgyzstan 

Jogorku Kenesh 

Speaker of Parliament 

Chui Prospekti, 205 

Bishkek, 720000 

Kirgizië 

Copy to:

Ambassade van de Republiek Kirgizstan (Brussel)

Z.E. de heer Asein Kuseinovich Isaev

Rue de l'Abbaye 47

1050 Brussel

E-mail: kyrgyz.embassy@kgemb.be
(Plaats, datum)

Dear Speaker,
I am writing you on behalf of Gulzar Duishenova and other defenders of the rights of people with disabilities. I urge you to listen to their concerns and to help ratify the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities as soon as possible. 
People with disabilities face extreme levels of discrimination in Kyrgyzstan that affect women in particular, and the implementation of legislation addressing this discrimination should be a priority, including improving access to health, buildings, jobs and public transport.
Thank you for your time. I am looking forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
